COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

BC/0BM
3rd February, 1932,

Dear Sirs,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 2nd instant respecting the request you have received
from the late Underwriters of the quadruple screw steamer
"BERMUDA" for recommendations to be made to entitle the vessel
to a certificate to allow her to be towed to a port in
Europe.
In the circumstences of this case it has been
considered desirable that lr, Sneddon should joim you in
the preliminary survey with a view to ascertaining whether
the certificate required can be granted, and I telegraphed
you to this effect today as follows :-
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"CERTIFICATE REQUIRED CAN BE GRANTED",
which is hereby confirmed,
I may add that opportunity has today been taken
to discuss the matter with lir. Lee Anmnear, and it has been
arranged with him to await further information from you
before lir. Smeddon proceeds to yw Port. ‘

The Surveyors,
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